

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.
Director, Legal Services
Phone: 603-724-2135
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

February 28, 2022

## **Via Electronic Mail Only**

Daniel Goldner, Chair
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 22-xxx; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty and Woodsville Water and Light Department

Joint Petition to Alter Franchise Areas in the Town of Bath

Dear Chair Goldner:

Attached please find a *Joint Petition to Alter Franchise Areas in the Town of Bath* that is necessary to provide service to a customer who would otherwise be without electric service. The petitioners respectfully request approval of the petition without a hearing as authorized by RSA 374:26.

Please include the following people to the service list in the above matter:

**Kevin Shelton** kevinshelton@woodsville.org Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com **Heather Tebbetts** Michael Sheehan Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com Maureen Karpf Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com KarenAnne.Sinville@libertyutilities.com Karen Anne Sinville Anthony.Strabone@libertyutilities.com Anthony Strabone Marc P. Coleman Marc.Coleman@libertyutilities.com Nicole Soucy Nicole.Soucy@libertyutilities.com

Thank you.

Daniel Goldner, Chair February 28, 2022

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

MAlukan

**Enclosure** 

cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate

Department of Energy